
 

  

 

PLANT-BASED MENU FREE OF MEAT TO 
PROMOTE THE CONSUMPTION OF MORE 
FRUITS & VEGETABLES 
 

The Littleton Elementary School Cafeterias will feature a Lean & Green Day 

menu periodically throughout the 2016-2017 school year to introduce 

students to a variety of delicious plant-based meals and vegetarian options 

and promote the consumption of more fruits and vegetables. Check out our 

menus online at www.littletonaz.org! 

 

New LEAN & 

GREEN Menu 

 

2016-2017 SY 

 

Healthy & 

Delicious! 

 

New Menus 

Monthly 

 

Eat More Fruits & 

Veggies!  
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